From: cityclerk

Subject: Re Zoning of 1933 Queensway St.

----Original Message----

From: gloriafrancis@shaw.ca <*REDACTED*> Sent: Monday, April 04, 2022 4:43 PM To: cityclerk <cityclerk@princegeorge.ca> Subject: Re Zoning of 1933 Queensway St.

This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize and trust the sender and know the content is safe.

My daughter and son-in-law live at 1844 Juniper St. I am a senior and spend time at their residence when they go away so I can take care of their house(which insurance insists on) and also to look after their fur babies. This is very high point in my life and now with the rezoning this will be taken away from me I will not feel safe walking around there

Queensway st. Is a very busy street and as we all know the prostitution that goes on there ,right where the proposed liquor is slated. So now we are going to have the traffic of the Johns plus the lookers and add to that the traffic of a possible liquor store. The alleyways are busy enough in that area Please take into consideration the fact that there is a funeral home across from the proposed liquor store This is not what was promised by the RCMP and the city at a meeting at city hall some years ago regarding the Queensway initiative Don't make this area like the area by shooters that I have to put up with every time I go to save on in parkwood for groceries KEEP PRINCE GEORGE SAFE FOR OUR SENIORS

Gloria Francis

Sent from my iPad